
***Web comment from customer >> Public Involvement 9/12/16*** 

As a resident of Tacoma and a customer of PSE, I request that you deny the application for removing the 
"ring fencing" provisions in Docket UG-151663. This provision was required bu WUTC when the 
Australian Macquarie Group purchased PSE. They agreed this was the best way to protect the 
consumers. Now they want to enter into another commercial venture and want the consumers to foot 
the bill and the risk for this for profit commercial business that has no benefits for the ratepayers. The 
public support for the whole project is waning due to many actions taken by PSE. First they will not 
share any of the risk assessments. They have been ordered by the court twice and are still appealing. 
The evidence that their modelling results are completely against other industry standards is becoming 
clearer every day. They have sued individuals and newspapers that have challenged their results and 
asked for the permits to be put on hold until the risks are published. They are spending thousands of 
ratepayers dollars in advertising for the commercial business. Please do not allow this dangerous project 
that will not help the ratepayers be allowed. Steven Storms 


